November 7, 2008

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Update to the Application, EB-2008-0227

On October 22, 2008, the Board issued two Guidelines that provide direction to LDCs in
relation to applications for adjustments to Retail Transmission Service Rates (G-2008-
0001) and funding for Smart Meter activities (G-2008-0002). The Guidelines stipulated
that LDCs that filed 2009 Cost of Service Rate Applications should update the filings to
address the points set out in the Guidelines.

Enclosed, please find updates to ENWIN's 2009 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB-
2008-0227) in relation to those Guidelines.

Yours very truly,

cc (email only): Harold Thiessen, OEB Staff (Case Manager)
Paul Clipsham, Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters
Robert Warren, Consumers Council of Canada
Julie Girvan, Consumers Council of Canada
Bob Williams, School Energy Coalition
John De Vellis, School Energy Coalition
Rachel Chen, School Energy Coalition
Michael Buonaguro, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition
Bill Harper, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition
Charles Keizer, Ogilvy Renault LLP

From the Desk of Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B., Director, Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 1625, Stn “A”, 787 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, ON NO9A 5T7
Tel: 519-255-2735 Fax: 519-973-7812 Email: regulatory@enwin.com



